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BAPAC continues to organize and lead various civil, charitable, and entrepreneurial programs in 
Banglatown in 2017.  
 
1. Enrollment for Medicaid Extension under the Affordable Care Act is being held at BAPAC office every Saturday through its 

certified navigator. As of June 2017, over 670 applicants have been enrolled. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. Since April 1, 2017, the ESL (English as Second Language) class is being held  

at BAPAC office every Saturday exclusively for the women of Banglatown.   
 
 
 
3. On April 19, 2017 BAPAC partnered with Detroit Mercy, School of Architecture department to conduct an urban design 

project called Detroit Design City: Banglatown. Three groups of students presented their final projects to City officials and 
Community Leaders.   
Group 1: THE PEOPLE OF BANGLATOWN NETWORK 
Group2: C3B: CONNECTING AND COMPLETING THE COMMUNITY OF BANGLATOWN 
Group 3: CONNECTING THE DISCONNECTED 
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4. On the Legislative date, May 11, 2017 BAPAC board members  

joined APIAVote-MI, Asian-American Engagement  
Coalition, and the MI Asia-Pacific Affairs Commission  
to meet with MI State Legislators. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

5. On April 29, 2017 some BAPAC board members 
participated  in Storytelling & Leadership Development 
Workshop organized by APIAVote-MI and Asian-American 
Engagement Coalition at the Korean American Cultutral 
Center.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6. On May 2, 2017 a twelve-member group of German  
Delegation Leaders from various social, political, private 
and government organizations visited Banglatown  
as part of the Welcoming America program  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

7. On on May 13, 2017, BAPAC partnered with City of Detroit 
to host a Pop UP enrollment site for Detroit Municipal ID 
program for all Detroiters regardless of their immigration 
status 
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8. On June 20, 2017, BAPAC particiapted in the  “Detroit Neighborhood Retail Opportunity Study workshops” that idetified 

Conant Avenue (from Davision to Holbrrok) in Banglatown as one of most poromising retail business locations in City of 
Detroit. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9. On June 28, 2017, BAPAC partnered with GM Future Engine Execution team and Hamtramck School Board to conduct a 
clean up and beautification event at Pulaski park  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


